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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 9th February 2024 

Have A Happy Half Term 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

What a busy half term but one that’s ended on such a high! 
Today we have celebrated our t-shirt design competition in our 
assembly. All of the children, who put their designs onto t-
shirts, paraded through the hall  
and the class winners were  
announced by the teachers.  
The Rosa House Captains then  
chose their favourite ‘overall’  
winner who was … Adan in  
Topaz Class! Every child that made  
a t-shirt won a prize and we also  
gave prizes to some of the  
designs that didn’t make it to a  
t-shirt. It was such a happy  
assembly ending with our  
Headteacher and Friendship  
Awards. 
You can watch the video of the catwalk here:  
https://www.bewseylodge.co.uk/our-houses/rosa-green/ 

 
On Tuesday the 6th of February, you may have noticed that it was 
‘Safer Internet Day’ as part of Mental Health Awareness week. We 
made the decision to incorporate this very important content into 
our Jigsaw studies for next half term because the unit is called 
‘Healthy Me’ – this covers how we can keep both physically and 
mentally healthy and a big part of this for our children is being 
safe online. I’ll share more of this work next half term. 
 
Have a great half term break, Mrs Williams 

  

Bewseylodge_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

 

Reading drop-in 

If you didn’t get the chance 
to come along to our reading 
drop-ins this week, you can 
find all of the information, 
PowerPoints and resources in 
the English section of the 
website.  

 

Uniform 

There has been an increase in 
the number of children 
coming to school in trainers 
and when asked they are 
telling us they are either lost 
or too small. Trainers are 
NOT permitted footwear for 
school. Can you please 
ensure that your child has 
the correct, black school 
shoes on after the holidays. 
You can find information 
about out uniform here: 
https://www.bewseylodge.co
.uk/join_in/uniform/ 

 

Reminder: 
We return to school on 

Monday 19th February at 
8:45am. Have a great 

break! 
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Star of the week award winners 
Nursery - Jessie 

Nursery - Matthew 

Red - Adalyn 

Orange - Rio 

Yellow - Joel 

Green - Gianna  

Blue - Emil 

Purple - Zahra 

Silver - Mia 

Gold - Lucy 

Diamond - Jacob 

Jade - Darcy 

Sapphire - Aaminah  

Topaz - McKenzie 

Opal - Sophie-Mae 

Emerald - Akhil 

Amethyst - Alfie 

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to 
receive communication via School Ping. You 
will be missing important information 
without this, including letters and 
permission slips. If you need your login 
details printing please contact the school 
office. Thank you. 
Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their 
PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

School Meals: Please ensure that all outstanding Parent Pay 
debts are cleared and remain this way every day. 

 School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in 
advance (KS2 only)  

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they 
are only going to be attending once. The forms are available 
at the office, thank you.  

 

 

Haroon - Topaz 

Isla B - Sapphire 

Hussein - Emerald 

Bryce - Gold 

Friendship Awards 

Saad - Blue                       Isabelle - Purple                                                                 

Sonny - Sapphire                Primrose - Diamond                                                               

Ella R - Jade                     Ryan - Gold 

Bobbi - Topaz                     Nate - Opal 

Hunney - Emerald              Summer - Amethyst 
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